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State’s Attorney’s Election Complaint Line to be Open for 

April 1 Consolidated Election 

Early voters should contact County Clerk 

St. Charles, Ill. – Kane County State’s Attorney Jamie L. Mosser announced today that her office 

will facilitate an election complaint line for Kane County residents voting in the April 1, 2025 

consolidated election. Available from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. on Election Day, the hotline will allow 

individuals to report suspected illegal activity by calling (630) 208-5328.  

The complaint line will be staffed by Kane County Assistant State’s Attorneys who are prepared to 

ensure compliance with state election laws. Suspected illegal election day activity may include 

electioneering, illegal campaign signs, or denials of voting rights. 

Voters should note that the complaint line is not for election information such as polling places and 

times, which can be obtained by calling the Kane County Clerk’s Election Helpline at  

(630) 232-5990. Early voters with concerns about illegal election activity before April 1 should also 

contact the Clerk’s office. 

“Free and fair elections are essential to our democracy, and every voter in Kane County has the right 

to cast their ballot with confidence in the integrity of our electoral system,” said State’s Attorney 

Jamie Mosser. “It is the responsibility and privilege of my office and our law enforcement partners to 

ensure that citizens can exercise their right to vote free of unlawful intimidation or impediment. I 

encourage anyone who finds their voting protections subject to undue interference, or who witnesses 

suspected illegal election activity, to please contact the number above.” 
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